
Dear Brother Knights, 

 

We kindly invite each council in our state to join us in supporting a seminarian's participation at 

the upcoming state convention with a contribution of $125 for each seminarian. This year, as the 

convention unfolds near St. Meinrad Seminary, we are filled with hope that the seminarians will 

be able to attend. However, their involvement hinges on your generous support. 

 

We encourage you to send your Vocations Dinner support checks to our State Secretary, Bob 

Zielinski. Please make your checks payable to the "Indiana State Council," and graciously 

include "Vocations Dinner Donation" in the memo line. 

 

Additionally, we urge you not to forget your council's Annual SOS donation check and the SOS 

form, both of which should be brought to the State Convention. You will find the SOS Donation 

box conveniently located near the Registration and Gibault Raffle Tables. 

 

Thank you for your unwavering support and commitment to our seminarians! Your generosity 

will truly make a difference. 

Prayer for Vocations 

O God, 

 Who wish all men to be saved and to come to the knowledge of Your truth: send we beg You, 

labors into Your harvest, and grant them grace to speak Your word with all boldness; so that 

Your word may spread and be glorified, and all nations may know You, the only God, and Him 

Whom You sent, Jesus Christ You Son, Our Lord Who lives and reigns world without end 

 Amen 


